
 

 

 

November 2015 
 
 
Dear Year 11 Pupil and Parents 
 
Year 11 Ardèche / Mediterranean Adventure Holiday 2016 
 
Coaches A, B, C  7 –  15 July 2016 
Coaches D and E  14 – 22 July 2016 
 
This is just a reminder that the next instalment for the Ardeche is now due.  The payment is for 
£250.00.  If you have already paid then thank you.  The preferred method of payment is by 
parent pay however we do still accept cheques (made payable to St Aidan’s school fund).  If you 
are paying by cheque please put into an envelope with your child’s name and Ardeche written on 
the front and dropped into the catering box at the finance department. 
 
Thank you for returning the friendship forms, if there are any more to be completed would you 
please return them to me as soon as possible. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K Sewell 
Trips Administrator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


